
 

Address: Wellfield Drive, Burnley, Lancashire. BB12 0JD 

Telephone: 01282 436880  

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th November 2023 

 

Non Uniform Day for CAFOD! 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

This November we are supporting CAFOD and joining other schools around the country by donating £1 to CAFOD 

for World Toilet Day. 

 

We are fundraising to support communities around the world who are protecting the planet.  

 

To raise money, we’re going to wear non uniform (something blue) on Friday 24th November 2023. NO football 

shirts or kits please. We are thinking about equality and dignity for our brothers and sisters in other countries. 

Please log onto Parent Pay and pay £1 to donate to CAFOD. 

 

How our fundraising will help  

We’re raising money for CAFOD, the Catholic Agency for Overseas Development, a charity working with 

communities around the world to provide basic hygiene to those in need.  

 

We take toilets for granted – being able to use one safely and in privacy is something we should all be able to do, 

wherever we are in the world. Thanks to your donations, Sister Bernadette – part of our Church network in Sierra 

Leone – is building toilets for some of the poorest families.  

 

We have chosen to support CAFOD as a way for our pupils to put their faith into action. By raising money for 

World Toilet Day. We will be supporting our brothers and sisters around the world, inspiring our pupils to become 

active global citizens and living out our school mission.  

 

We really appreciate your support and hope that everyone has fun helping us raise money for CAFOD. 

Regards, 

 

Mrs Bridget Loughran   

Headteacher 

St Mary Magdalene’s RC Primary School 

A Voluntary Academy 

‘Love one Another’ 

Headteacher: Mrs B Loughran 
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